
To: All shooters of the PRSA Hosted DADPL:  

Update for the February 23rd, 2019 DADPL shoot. 

We will be adding a separate shoot to DADPL #4.   

This will be for anyone wishing to try out their Crimson Trace or any other Laser 

or Electronic Red Dot sights. 

This will be open to anyone who has a sight of that type.   

We may have “loan guns and ammo” available for anyone who would like to try 

this out.   

The cost for this added shoot will be $3.00.   

You do not need to participate if you don’t wish to.   

This shoot will be conducted after the completion of the regular DADPL #4 match. 

It will consist of the regular DADPL course – Stage 1, Stage 2 and Bonus stage – 

same distances, number of rounds, number of magazines, magazine loads, 

targets, barricades, etc…..but under subdued range lighting.  (FOR SAFETY 

REASONS the range lights will be dimmed but not completely turned off) 

This will allow the shooter to test his or her prowess with an electronic projection 

type sight.  All types and colors may be used. 

This will be a “fun shoot”, no awards - bragging rights only.  The scores of this 

shoot will not add to your normal DADPL scores. 

So if you are interested…bring your gun so equipped and necessary ammo. 

Gil J Hoerth 

Gil J Hoerth / Pistol Director 

Pine River Sports Assn., Ltd. 
  


